15th July 2024

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to certify that Rohan joined our company, Eduscope Pvt Ltd, as a trainee in October 2021. Due to his dedication and hard work, he was promoted to the position of Manager in Marketing and Business Development. Unfortunately, due to a misunderstanding between directors, one director left the firm. Consequently, the company transitioned and is now known as VocoVision LLP.

Rohan continues to work with us at VocoVision LLP, where he currently holds the position of Manager in Marketing and Business Development. He has consistently demonstrated enthusiasm and a proactive approach in implementing new ideas to drive business growth.

We highly recommend Rohan for his aspirations to pursue higher studies. We believe he has the skills, dedication, and potential for a successful future. We wish him all the best in his endeavors.

This letter is issued at the request of Rohan for his visa application purposes.

Sincerely,

Sachin S Kumar
Vocovision LLP
Mob: 7994510606
